
The Radnor Hall 
 
 

Would you like to be bowled over this Autumn? 
 
 

Shortmat bowls is an 
indoor activity. Based 
on the traditional 
game of bowls, but 
with many twists, the 
game offers fun for all 
ages. 

There are many different games to be played, from ‘Cricket’ 
to ‘Snakes and Ladders’. 
 
The Radnor Hall has obtained all the equipment necessary to 
play the games and would like to make this available to the 
community.  
 

Come along and try your hand on Thursday 15th and 
Wednesday 21st September at 7.00pm. 

 

If you would like to register your interest in advance, please 
call Harry Joynt on 01722 329782 or email 
radnorhallbookings@gmail.com 


